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From: sanic [

Sent: 30 May 2018 18:51
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Rother Valley Railway development through Salehurst Farm

Dear Mr Grayling

I am writing to object in the strongest possible terms to the above proposed development, which would be
so very detrimental to our county. My principle reasons are:

1 - appalling destruction of ancient farmland, creating huge damage to the environment.

2 - ridiculous proposal that 3 level crossings should be created on the A21, one of the busiest roads in the
county, causing unnecessary traffic problems and increased danger on the roads.

3 - increased risk of flooding.
4 - congestion in local village.

5 - these plans, unlike a housing development for example, would not actually help anyone in our area.
They are purely a folly which would bring no benefit to locals, and would actually harm the farmers.

I trust you will agree that this proposal is a nonsense, which will bring no benefits to our community, but
many problems.

Yours sincerely

Janie Hill
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